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% PACIFIC POWER TR
A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP

August 11,2022

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
Attn:  Filing Center

201 High Street SE, Suite 100
Salem, OR 97301-3398

Re: UE 399—Settlement Status Update
Consistent with the Prehearing Conference Memorandum requesting an update on settlement
status, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power files this letter indicating that the Parties have not yet

reached settlement following a settlement meeting held on July 28, 2022.

Please direct any informal correspondence and questions regarding this filing to Cathie Allen,
Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5934.

Sincerely,
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Shelley McCoy
Director, Regulation
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